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	Question 1 
What more can the police do to make itself more representative of the people it serves?

To achieve policing by consent, in their arrangement of staff the police should recognise the desirability of being attuned to the needs of the people it serves and in sympathy with their culture. 


	Question 2   
What has the experience in your community been with PCCs?

The importance attached by the PCC to the needs of vulnerable members of the community and to the desirability of engaging the interest of youth in the maintenance of law and order was recognized.  It was appreciated that the PCC had made every effort to make contact with residents, meeting with organizations and by extensive use of the media.


	Question 3

What policing functions should be delivered between forces acting collaboratively?

The establishment of regional police forces was considered desirable, possibly permitting some clearance of deadwood.  The close relationship between Sussex and Surrey was to be encouraged, particularly as regards HR, training and in handling major crime.  A more rural force comprising Kent, Sussex and Hampshire should be considered.


	Question 4
How can the Government incentivise more ambitious joint working between the blue light services?
Some merging of emergency services was considered desirable.  Such mergers would permit rationalisation of a 24/7 emergency service.  The simultaneous appearance of the police, the fire service and the ambulance service at road accidents was often unnecessary.  Strong support was voiced for the Northamptonshire suggestion that PCCs have power to become the relevant fire authority.


	Question 5
How can the police identify ‘what works’ in policing and make sure best practice is shared between forces?

The crime statistics may well be the best guide.  Comparison of what we consider best practice with practice in other countries should be an ongoing study, in which universities could be invited to participate.


	Question 6

How can we further improve trust in the police?

The contents of the annual HMIC report issued on 31st March were noted.  The strength of the police federation, leading to a closed shop towards the public and a certain arrogance, induces a lack of leadership and a disregard of ethics.  On the other hand we took note of the operation of bodies set to undermine the police and the administration of law in favour of the criminal.


	Question 7

What further discretionary powers, if any, should PCSOs be granted that would enable them to carry out their role more effectively?

The specialisation of PCSOs in mediation was welcomed.  Rather than arm PCSOs with greater powers it was recommended that more effort be directed to the recruitment and training of special constables.


	Question 8

What measures of police forces’ performance could be published to make them more transparent?

It was feared that measures of police performance published to achieve transparency could well lead to unwarranted classification of districts, even streets, affecting the value of property and the availability of insurance.


	Question 9

How else can police forces use technology to allow them to focus more on preventing crime?

The police are well aware of the problems of mobile technology.  We took note of the collaboration between the police and companies suffering from cybercrime in development of technology to meet that crime.  We welcomed the involvement of universities in the development of that technology.


	Other Comments (if any)
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